

CITY OF STAMFORD
PLANNING BOARD
LAND USE BUREAU
888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
P.O. BOX 10152
STAMFORD, CT 06904 - 2152

ACTING DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS
ERNIE ORGERA

LAND USE BUREAU CHIEF ROBERT M. STEIN, JR., A.I.C.P.

Tel: (203) 977-4716 Fax: (203) 977-5703 Email: rstein @ci.stamford.ct.us

To:

Donna Loglisci, Town Clerk

From:

Norman Cole, Land Use Bureau Chief

Date:

March 18, 2011

Re:

Planning Board Meetings Cancellation

Please be advised that the Planning Board's scheduled meeting of Tuesday, 22, 2011, has been cancelled.

cc: Planning Board members Facilities

